
Good Morning Patrick, 
 
My name is Julie Williams.  I am a teacher in Corvallis, Oregon.  I have been trying to get solar on our 
schools since 2002!  I have also attempted Community Solar projects in Corvallis for a number of years.  
The numbers and "rules of engagement" have been a constant deterrent to success.  I am excited to 
hear that you support Senate Bill 1520.  It will create a great deal of energy for renewable energy in 
Oregon.   
 
Please let me know if there is anything I can do to help this Bill come to pass>  
 
Blessings, Julie Williams  

 


